
Question on Notice 
 

No. 1280 
 

Asked on 8 November 2022 
 

DR A MACMAHON asked the Deputy Premier, Minister for State Development, 
Infrastructure, Local Government and Planning and Minister Assisting the Premier on 
Olympics Infrastructure (HON S MILES) – 
 
 
QUESTION: 
 
With reference to the Resources Community Infrastructure Fund—  
Will the Deputy Premier advise (a) how much was contributed to the fund by the 
resources industry (reported separately by company) and (b) why there will be no future 
rounds of funding, as noted on webpage 
https://www.statedevelopment.qld.gov.au/industry/resource-sector/resources-
community-infrastructure-fund ? 
 
ANSWER: 
 
As this matter falls within the responsibility of Queensland Treasury, I refer the 
Member to the Treasurer and Minister for Trade and Investment. 
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